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Lowe, Leonard , EMNRD 

From: Campbell, Larry [Larry.Campbell@EnergyTransfer.com] 

Monday, September 10, 2007 4:09 PM 

Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD -

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Subject: RE: GW -195 & GW -196 

Thanks Leonard 

Original Message 
From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD [mailto:Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2007 10:55 AM 
To: Campbell, Larry 
Cc: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 
Subject: GW - 195 & GW - 196 

Mr. Larry Campbell, 

Good morning. 

As of August 28, 2007 the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division Environmental Bureau has closed two 
of your discharge plans, they are: 

GW - 195, Texaco Bilbrey 

GW - 196, Santa Fe Bilbrey 

Since the facilities are no longer in operation by Transwestern Pipeline. 

The inspection on August 23 r d, 2007, shows a clean closed facility in each area. 

If you have any questions please feel free to get with me via the information below. 

Thank you and have a nice day! 

Howe 

Leonard Lowe 
Environmental Engineer 
Oil Conservation Division, EMNRD 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Phone: (505) 476-3492 
Fax: (505) 476-3462 
E-mail: leonard.lowe(5)state.nm.us 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, 
use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico 
Inspection of Public Records Act. I f you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender 
and destroy all copies of this message. — This email has been scanned by the Sybari - Antigen 
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Email System. 

Private and confidential as detailed here. If you cannot access hyperlink, please e-mail sender. 

This inbound email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
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Transwestern 
Pipeline 

6381 North Main Street 
Roswell. NM 88201 

505.625.8022 Fax: 505.627.8172 

Larry Campbell 
Division Environmental Specialist 

April 13, 2006 

UPS Confirmation No. IZ 875 525 03 4573 5325 

Mr. Ed Martin 
Oil conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, NM 87504 

Re: Request to Cancel OCD Discharge Plan, Transwestern Pipeline Company, 
Santa Fe Bilbrey Compressor Station <3w- l^lo 

Dear Mr. Martin: 

By this letter, Transwestern Pipeline Company is requesting cancellation of the Discharge 
Plan for the above referenced facility. Be advised that the engine and all chemical and oil 
storage tanks and containments have been removed and all that remains at the site are 
ancillary natural gas measurement equipment and above ground piping. 

The attached photos were taken of the site to depict the existing conditions and verify that 
the above statements are true and accurate. Should you require additional information 
concerning this discharge plan cancellation request, contact the undersigned at our 
Roswell Technical Operations office at (505) 625-8022. 

Sincerely, 

Larry Campbell 
Division Environmental Specialist 

Envisions file no. 205.1.10 
file 
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